
SPARE THE AIR ALERT!!! 
 

Tomorrow, Tuesday July 26, is the first Spare the Air Day in the  
San Francisco Bay Area this season. Ground-level  
ozone air pollution is forecast to exceed 100 AQI  

(Unhealthy for Sensitive Groups). 
 

Mañana es un día "Spare the Air."   
Por favor, maneje su carro lo menos possible mañana.  

 
The Air District, MTC, buses and BART are offering FREE 

morning commutes between 4 a.m. and 9 a.m. on this  
first "Spare the Air" weekday!  

 
For details, go to 

http://www.511.org/promo/sta/default.asp  
or call 511. 

 
To help prevent smog tomorrow, please:  

• Take public transit - visit 511.org to plan your trip!  
• Drive less, bike or walk 

• Carpool or vanpool  
 

To monitor current air quality conditions, visit  
http://www.sparetheair.org  

 
Thank you for doing your part to Spare the Air!  

 
This AirAlert is provided by the  

Bay Area Air Quality Management District. 
 


